

11th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to offer instrumental lessons for your child here at school this academic year. Learning a musical instrument is a fantastic opportunity for children. It not only boosts their creativity and self-confidence but also helps with focus, discipline, and teamwork. Plus, it's a lot of fun!

Our talented team of peripatetic teachers will be offering lessons to students in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 in the following instruments:

- Clarinet
- Flute
- Singing
- Piano
- Drums
- Guitar
- Violin
- Cornet

Group lessons (Cornet, Flute, Clarinet, Violin, Guitar, singing) are charged at £10 per half term for Pupil Premium students (free school meals) and £30 per half term for non-pupil premium students. Single lessons (drums and piano) are charged at £20 per half term for Pupil Premium students (free school meals) and £60 per half term for non-pupil premium students. This charge is subsidised by the trust to enable as many students as possible to attend instrument lessons. Payments are made every half term on MCAS under clubs.

Lessons are held during the school day on a rotating timetable, so students won't miss the same academic lesson each week. If your child is interested in learning an instrument, please fill out the following form. If your child had lessons at the end of last year, they will automatically continue lessons, no need to sign them up again.

https://forms.gle/Qv4mzZ7anxAee8zL7



Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis, so please be sure to get your forms in as soon as possible. If your child does not get a place immediately, they will be placed on a waiting list and you will be notified when there is a space available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office.

We can't wait to hear the amazing music your children will make!

Yours sincerely

Amie Davies

Suffolk Music Manager